
 

 

       CVOA  Newsletter                 
Continental Village Owners Association (847) 244-9829 Newsletter  March 2025 

          

               Happy St. Patrick’s Day 3-17-25 

School Spring Break: March 24th  to March 28th  No School 
  

 

 
 
Time Change  Sunday, March 9th,    
             2:00 am (Jump Ahead) 
                      Remember!!!  

 

                                                 
   
  City of Waukegan Vehicle Stickers 
     Vehicle tags must be purchased by  
  April 30th, 2025 to avoid a 100% Penalty 
 

8th Ward meeting 
Alderperson Dr. Lynn Florian is holding 

a meeting on Thursday March 6th at 
6:30pm at McCall Elementary (3215 N 
McAree Rd in Waukegan). Among the 

topics to be discussed is the new 
Habitat for Humanity home, the new 

PADS shelter, the city’s current 
financial position. Audience questions 

will also be taken. 
          
 

  

Garbage Containers: 
April 1st is the Garbage Can Rule. 
Hopefully the ground will be dry 
enough to put the garbage cans back 
behind the unit by April 1st. Please 
make sure that your garbage container 
is put away by Wednesday A.M. in the 
garage if you have one, behind your 
unit if you don’t. 
      
Recycling: 
Please note LRS, the garbage company 
contracted by city of Waukegan, will 
not pick up your recycling if it is placed 
in plastic bags. All recycling should be 
placed loose in the can you were 
provided. For a full list of guidelines 
regarding recycling please refer to the 
sticker on your recycling can lid.         

 

    Help your community be its best. 
Can everyone please pick up a little 
trash as the snow melts !!!!!!!  
 
 
Shoveling & Salting BURR !!!!!! 
 
This year’s ice/snow is very bad  
because of the melting/freezing ratio.  
The Association will shovel & salt 
porches & stoops after a 2-inch snow 
fall. It is the resident’s responsibility to 
salt / shovel porches when needed so  
ice does not build up and become 

dangerous.      
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Dates to Remember 

March 17th, 2025 
Board Meeting 
                       
July 19th, 2025 
Summer Party in the Park 
Planning Committee  
Volunteers Needed 
 

 
Please call the office 
and sign up 
 
March 4th Mardi Gras 
March 9th Time Change 
March 17th St. Patrick’s Day 
April 20th Good Friday 
April 22nd Easter 
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Goals  2025 
 

Renovations: 
Large Porch Renovations 
Ct 9. & 11 
 
New Playground 
 
Concrete Repairs 
 
Planting of new trees 
and bushes. 
 

 Vehicle Stickers 
All Vehicles on 
Continental Village 
Properties (Parking Lots 
& over flow spaces,) 
must have a Vehicle 
Sticker or they will be 
subject to towing 
 
********************* 

Stop Parking overnight 
in Fire lanes.  

We will just tow it the 

next time it happens. 
 

 
 

Respect yourself enough to walk away from anything that no longer serves you, 
grows you, or makes you happy. 

 
 

                                   

Saint Patrick's Day, feast day (March 17) of St. Patrick, patron saint of Ireland.  

  Born in Roman Britain in the late 4th century, he was kidnapped at the age of 16 and 
  taken to Ireland as a slave. He escaped but returned about 432 to convert the Irish to             
  Christianity. 
     
     

 
  

 

Continental Village 
Owners Association 
4177 Continental Dr. 
Waukegan, IL  60087 

 

Phone 
(847) 244-9829 

 

Fax 
(847) 244-1549 
 

E-mail 
cvoa@att.net 
 

Office Hours: 
Mon, Wed, Friday & Sat 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
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We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 
www.Continentalvoa@att.
net 
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